
Friday, 
April 19th

School will resume in Term 2 on Monday, April 15th. 
Friday, April 19th, the first Friday in Term 2, has been 

scheduled as a Pupil Free Day.  

Stuart Park Primary will be hosting staff from other city schools for 
professional development on this day in the Dragonfly and Sandfly rooms. 

Care will be offered on this day by our Outside School Hours Care staff in the 
Library and outdoor areas.  The cost of care for the school day will be $25.00, 
which needs to be paid via the school office.  Please drop into the office or give 
them a ring on 89977333 to make a booking for your child to attend.  

This care will cover the school day (7:45am to 2:30pm).  After School Care 
bookings will be in place for those regularly scheduled to attend.

Bookings for the Pupil Free day will close on Wednesday, 
April 17th. 


